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December 3, 2007 
 
Matthew Lore 
Publisher 
Marlowe & Company 
245 West 17th Street 
New York, NY 10011 
 
Dear Mr. Lore: 
 
Since I was diagnosed as a Diabetic 2 patient by my doctor about two years ago, I have 
found it challenging to find good sugar-free products in supermarkets and elsewhere. 
 
I am presently working on a book to help Diabetic 2 individuals hunt and find appropriate 
sugar-free products to enhance their diets.  There are many great sugar-free products 
available, but sometimes they are hard to find. 
 
The book will be a Diabetic Shopper’s Guide.  It would also address the problem of what 
to do during Thanksgiving, Passover, and Christmas seasons, when Diabetics are faced 
with dinners they long to eat but are afraid to do so. 
 
Since I also suffered a heart attack recently, I am now on a low-sodium diet.  Combined 
with a sugar-free diet, maintaining a low-salt intake requires a lot of creative shopping 
and cooking.   
 
Would you be interested in considering such a book for publication?   
 
I am a professional writer, having written ten books on education, specializing in the 
subject of literacy.  As a diabetic I have had to deal with problems I never thought I 
would have to face, and I believe that I can be of some practical help to my fellow 
diabetics. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
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